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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:48 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Pickup 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Kay Eisenman <kay.eisenman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:01 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Pickup 

 

Dear Dan: 

I just want to echo the ideas and recommendations of Michelle Sterling regarding the pick up of food scraps and weekly 

recycling if it is feasible for the Village to do this without increasing taxes. 

Michelle’s efforts in this regard have really been outstanding and I commend both her and the committee’s work and 

hope you and the Trustees will seriously consider the recommendations. 

Sincerely 

 

Kay Eisenman 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


